MOTOROLA

Motorola Solutions, Inc.
1301 E. Algonquin Rd.

Schaumburg, IL 60196
USA

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology

March 23, 2012

RE: Change in FCC Identification filing in accordance with section 2.933(b)

This memo is in regards to a change in identification for a current Motorola Solutions type approved
transmitter.

Per KDB#178919, item 6(g), the applicant should obtain written permission from the original grantee
holder to file an application.

I hereby give permission to Steve Payne of Cambium Networks to submit an application transferring
control of the following transmitter:

ABZ89FT7637

Cambium Networks will continue to manufacture the device from the exact design drawings and printed
circuit board layouts used by Motorola Solutions. The form, fit, and function of the radio is identical to
the equipment that is currently in production.

Please contact me if you need further information or have any issues or questions.
Regards,

Ken Weiss

Senior Staff Engineer

Motorola Solutions Inc

1301 E. Algonquin Road

Schaumburg, lllinois 60196

Phone: 847-576-2789

Email: Ken.Weiss@motorolasolutions.com




